
Allen, Meredith 

2/16/2012 12:32:53 PM
'Tisdale, Matthew' (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL — Biomass Update

Confidential

Hi Matthew,

Attached is the updated biomass presentation. I deleted the information concerning the Thermal 
amendment given that it is the subject of a currently pending application. The others pending 
amendments are going through the advice letter process given the terms were less than 5 years.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith
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